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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We want to include YOU in Munich's 

Sunday Service on May 19th! 

 

Here's how you can participate: 

 

Share a photo of yourself or your family 

with flowers. Feel free to be creative! 

 

In one sentence, send a short video 

sharing: What inspires you about True 

Mother? 

 

(Please keep it brief, as we want to 

include as many members as possible.) 

You can also include some words of love 

for her. 

 

Please take photos and videos in the 

horizontal format, and remember to use a 

good camera, as they will be displayed on 

a large screen during the service. 

 

We hope to show the video to True 

Mother before the service to warmly 

welcome her and get her excited about 

being with us. 

 

Even if you cannot attend in Munich, this is a fantastic opportunity to contribute and make your presence 

felt. 

 

Please send your photos and videos to: flowersfortruemother@ gmail,com 

 

Thank you! 

 

The BLOMM organization committee 

 



 

 

 

We want to include YOU 
in the Sunday Service 
on May 19th in Munich! 

Here's how you can participate: 

1) Share a photo of 
yourself or your family with 
flowers. Feel free to be 
creative! 

2) Send a short video 
sharing, in one sentence: 

What inspires you 
about True Mother? 

You can also 
include some 
words of love 
for her. 

lo] 
Please email photos and videos to: 

flowersfortruemother@gmail.com 


